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     We learned about all different kinds of animals on our field trip to 
the Natural Science Museum. 
 
 
     
 
 
 
 
 

 News from the Hive  

Natural Science Museum 

                     
 

           

Updates from the Hive: 
• Please send a snack with your child daily. 
• Homework packets will be sent home on the first day of each week. Please 

return the completed packet by Friday. 
• Students have a Bag-Of-Books with their Monthly Reading Log and books that we 

read in class each week. Please read with your child daily and record it in the log.  
• Signed Papers will go home every Monday. Please sign and return them. You may 

keep the papers. 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

         
 

     We also learned more about about dinosaurs. We saw dinosaur bones, 
fossils, and models. 
 
 
     If you have any comments or questions, you can reach me using the 
Remind 101 app, by phone at 601-856-6621, or through email at 
erin.coker@madison-schools.com. As always, it’s a great day to be a 
Titan, especially at Ann Smith Elementary! 

Discovering Dinosaurs 

Dates to Remember: 
*Nov. 8th- PBIS Celebration 
*Nov. 11th- Veterans Day Program at 9:00 
*Nov. 13th- TOPSoccer Field Trip 
*Nov. 15th- 1st Grade Thanksgiving Play for parents 
*Nov. 22nd- Kindergarten Thanksgiving Feast 
*Nov. 23rd-Dec. 1st- Thanksgiving Break! No School! 
*Dec. 5th- Family Night Talent Show, 5:30 p.m. 
*Dec. 7th- City of Ridgeland Christmas Parade, 2:00 p.m. 


